
Saturday, March 14, 2020 

 

* Board of Education meeting is still scheduled for Wednesday, March 18 2020 

Board Workshop in the District office 6:30pm 

Regular Board Meeting in room 115 7:30pm   

 

* Meetings of the Board of Education are open to the public, however, due to the present situation with 

the Coronavirus (COVID-19) we encourage all members of the community interested in attending the 

meeting to do so with caution and to attend the Community Budget and Building Project meeting 

planned for April 15, 2020. That meeting will be held in the MPR at 7:00pm. 

 

* During the mandated school closure there will be no ZUMBA, Community Basketball, Girl Scouts or use 

of the building by outside groups. 

 

* The Village Board meeting will be moved out of the building. Location TBD 

 

* At this point in time the following activities have been canceled and will not be rescheduled: 

 

All Mid-York Circuit Colorguard Shows,including Championships Booster Club meeting scheduled for 

April 16th 

Safety Patrol Trip 

 

* At this point in time the following activities have been postponed with new dates TBD: 

 

Cabaret 

ZUMBATHON 


